
 
 
 

 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 

This notice is to advise the  

Regular Board Meeting on 
 

Monday, April 20, 2020 is hereby 
 

CANCELLED 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I, Lanay Negrete, Clerk of the Board of Valley-Wide Recreation and Park District, do 
hereby certify that I caused to be posted the Notice of Meeting Cancellation this 17th day 
of April 2020 at 5:00 p.m. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the 

Board of Directors 

will be held on: 

Monday, May 18, 2020 
In response to the COVID-19 pandemic and in compliance 

with California Governor Newsom’s Executive Orders, this 

meeting may be held electronically. 

More information will be provided and available on the 

May 18, 2020 Board Agenda when published. 

 


